
I am writing to let you know that I disagree with the NT intervention. It is having significant impacts on 
the local people, and it simply puts money into the hands of the giant supermarkets, and is a bald 
attempt at getting indigenous people off their land.  
The idea of spreading this demeaning attitude to other welfare recipients in an attempt to diminish the 
racism of the NT intervention, is simply spreading the horror. 
The NT intervention does not serve our country and her people well, no matter their race or colour. 
Australia can do better, much better!  

 


